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 Tuesday 6th June









Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers,

We are writing to you regarding an exciting opportunity for your child to take part in. 
Year 6 children from Newport Junior School have been invited to visit The Wildings Forest School in Newport. This is attended by a number of schools in Newport and the children will take part in some activities in the forest school.
The visit will take place on Friday 7h July.  Children will need to arrive promptly at school at an earlier time of 8:30am, as we will leave at 8:45am. We will return to school before the end of the day at the normal time of 3:15pm. 
The Wildings is located on Pave Lane, opposite the Fox pub, in Newport. We will split the year group into two halves, with each group attending either in the morning or the afternoon. All children will be walking to and from the venue.

Children will require a packed lunch on this date (if your child is in receipt of Free School Meals staff will order a packed lunch from our kitchen for your child).  All children will need to wear appropriate forest school clothing and comfortable, closed in footwear. Depending on the weather, children may need suntan lotion, sun hats, waterproof coats. Children need to wear old, comfortable clothing, with their arms and legs covered. 
The visit is free, however permission needs to be given via Parent Pay.
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to ask a member of the Year 6 team.  Thank you for your support.

Best wishes
Laurie Bold, Max Jones and Jane Kerr
Year 6 team

